
From: Ricky Burns
To: Sara Hoglund
Subject: ICS License
Date: Wednesday, October 23, 2019 9:28:08 AM

Request Commissioners’ Court approval to purchase  (1)  Law Records License  for deputy approved
in the FY2020 budget in the amount of $2560.10 utilizing account BDL5502-0001-550100001-
809004
 
If you need any additional information, please let me know.
 
Rick Burns, Chief Deputy
Constable Shane Williams’ Office
Collin County, Texas Pct. 1
972-548-4419 (office)
972-548-4468 (direct)
972-548-4785 (fax)
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